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Spring Spectacular Raffle
Finished

    The first raffle that the foundation put on, that
included the JD mower and the Blackstone Griddle,
was a success. Results of the raffle were livestreamed
on Facebook Live on June 21, 2022. The winner of the
JD mower was Lauren Marx and the winner of the
Blackstone Griddle was Jessica Thompson. There was
a total of $7,400 in tickets sold. 
    Now the second raffle is going to start up with the
new prizes being a Kawasaki Mule, a Henry Big Boy
Classic Rifle, and a Yeti Tundra. The Drawing for this
raffle will be on December 28, 2022. 

BPF sighting at 
Downtown Steet Party 

During the Downtown Street Party,
members of the foundation ran a
booth to both sell merchandise and
raffle tickets. In total, $777 of
merchandise was sold and $2800 of
raffle tickets were bought by the people
attending the downtown street party.
Many thanks should be sent to the
members who endured the hot sun to
raise money. 



$1,000
Scholarship

Winner:
Shelby Kantro 

"The Wrap"

BPF goes to Convention

Parade Float, but wait
it's more 

The foundation board went to the TCPAAA
Convention in Montgomery, Texas. At the
convention, there were many different
presentations that the group went to see. The
presentations were mostly over law enforcement
and how to better law enforcement and the
people around them. They had a blast and can
not wait to go back. 
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The Belton Police Foundation strives to help fund some
equipment for the Belton Police Department when needed, the
newest being "The Wrap." "The Wrap" is a tool that can be used
to ensure the safety of the arrested, the police, and the police
car. "The Wrap" prevents the arrested from thrashing around
and makes it easier for the police to handle them. One was
bought by the BPF for $1,550 and one was donated to the
police by the Don and Anita Wyatt. 

The foundation did some great advertising
with the parade float. On the float was a
huge QR code that once used by people in
the crowd sent them directly to a website
to buy raffle tickets for the upcoming raffle.  

Chief's Ride for Education 
Oct. 1

National Night Out 
Oct. 4

Golf Tournament
Oct. 17 
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